Keyna Sarkar: Girl Up Brampton Announcement

- Girl Up Brampton is the Brampton chapter of Girl Up Campaign launched by the United Nations Foundation in 2010.
- Our mission is to educate, advocate, serve, and fundraise for women all over the world.
- We are a large group of youth passionate about issues such as gender-based violence, gender gap in STEM and sports, menstrual equity, and women empowerment.
- Our immediate next initiatives include a Hygiene Drive for female victims of abuse in homeless shelters. We are donating sanitary hygiene products along with hand sanitizers in accordance to COVID-19 needs to the Elizabeth Fry Society for abused women.
- We have more fundraisers and donation drives planned for the upcoming months, including an education funds drive for impoverished girls in developing countries.
- We welcome you all to be a part of our initiatives and support us in whatever capacity you can.
- Our Instagram and Twitter handles are @girlupbrampton and our email is girlupbrampton@gmail.com.